-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:North Bingham Subdivision
Date:Mon, 10 Dec 2018 01:13:18 +0000
From:Rheaume, Dennis R. <rheaume@middlebury.edu>
To:meb@mattbonner.com <meb@mattbonner.com>

To The DRB Board

| Dennis Rheaume Chief of the Cornwall Volunteer
Fire Department spoke with Matt Bonner about the
subdivision off North Bingham Street.

We talked about the width of the road. Requesting it to

be wide enough for fire trucks and equipment to travel
through. With a potential fire pond if it was possible.

We also spoke about 911 address signs.

| approve the design of the subdivision.
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